
 
 

Thursday 20th March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Corpus Christi Catholic Pre-School  

Opening September 2025 

 

As you may be aware, the current Corpus Christi Pre-School on the parish site will close at the end of the 

academic year (July 2025).  

 

After careful consideration, Corpus Christi Catholic School is delighted to announce the decision to open a 

new pre-school on the school site in September 2025. The school is currently undergoing a consultation 

process with BCP. This is a necessary requirement from BCP and the consultation period will conclude on 

21st April 2025.   

 

Subject to a successful consultation process, the new pre-school will be fully operated by the school and will 

have similar opening hours to the Reception children (8:45am - 2:45pm). Groundwork will take place during 

the Easter period ensuring a high standard of private indoor and outdoor facilities dedicated to the children 

and staff of the pre-school. Additionally, the children will benefit from access to all the school’s excellent 

facilities including the school hall, PE equipment, Chapel and playground climbing frames. 

 

If you would like to register your child for September 2025, please email the following details to the School 

Business Manager, Susan Solly at pre-school@cccpschool.com  

 

●​ Name of parents/carers 

●​ Address 

●​ Telephone number 

●​ Name of child and date of birth 

 

Once the consultation process is approved, the school will ensure an application is sent to those who have 

expressed interest. 

 

The school looks forward to this new chapter of Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Simon Lennon​ ​ ​  
Headteacher 
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